
 

 

 CIR NO.30 / DATE: 10/06/2025  

  YOGA DAY CELEBRATION 

 
Dear Parents, 

We are pleased to inform you that our school will be celebrating 
International Yoga Day on 23rd June for students of Grades 5 to 11. 
Students who wish to participate are requested to inform their 
respective class teachers by 12th June. 

 
Please note: Participants must bring their own yoga mat on 23rd June. 

We look forward to your child's enthusiastic participation in promoting 
health and wellness through yoga. 

Warm regards, 
Dr. Saifudheen P. Hamsa 

Principal 


